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Madam President, 

Barbados warmly welcomes the delegation of Seychelles and appreciates the additional information provided today.

We commend the commitment of Seychelles to promoting and protecting human rights.  We note the progress made by Seychelles, particularly in the review, reform and enhancement of existing legislation, and the enactment of new laws designed to advance human rights best practices.  

Barbados recommends that Seychelles:
1. Continue its commitment to promoting climate action through its revised and up-scaled Nationally Determined Contributions (NDCs) and other related measures. 
2. Deepen measures to promote racial and religious understanding, tolerance and diversity.
3. Further strengthen efforts to protect and support those in vulnerable conditions, including women, children, migrants and persons living with disabilities.   

We wish Seychelles a successful review.  

I thank you.  
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